
 

  
 
 
 
 

May 19, 2023 
 
-Progress Update: Developing Design & Construction Options 
 
The LLSBC has contracted an architectural design firm and construction management firm to 
develop design plans and construction options as part of the Feasibility stage of the project.  
 
Working together, the firms will present three options for the future of LLS: Renovate as New, 
Renovate as New with Additions, and Build New (see earlier post for definitions). Each option 
will also include sustainability opportunities.  
 
-Timeline: Recommendations Expected in Late July/August  
Options, with estimates and construction timelines are expected in late July. 
Recommendations to town governing bodies will likely be presented in August.  
 
-Meeting Schedule: Every Other Wednesday 
 
The LLSBC meets every two weeks on Wednesdays. These meetings are open to the public 
(unless noted as executive session) and public comment is welcome at the start of the 
meeting.  
 
We look forward to keeping you updated on developments! 
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